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Noeleen Keavey 

From: Heather Loughlin [moagconsulting@fraoch.ie] 

Sent: 18 June 2008 1542 
To: Noeleen Keavey 
cc: 'and rew' 

Subject: 

Attachments: image001 .jpg 

Wallace Recycling Ltd WO1 97-02 

Dear Noleen 

Further to  our conversation in relation to  the Article 8 request for Wallace Recycling Ltd's Waste Licence Review 
application. The newspaper notice will appear in  the Westmeath Topic on Wednesday 25th June (i.e. the 
newspaper that carried the original notice). The site notice will also have been replaced by this date. 

In accordance with your letter, the evidence requested must be submitted within 2 weeks of the date of the 
notice (i.e. by Thursday 26th June). As the earliest possible date for obtaining the newspaper will be Wednesday, 
I am a little concerned that there will not be eiiough time to obtain copies of the papers from Westmeath and 
then compile the CD's etc, for posting on the same day. 

I would hope that the information will be posted to  you on Wednesday, but you will receive it by Friday 27th at  
the latest. I will let you know when i t  has beeri sent to  you. 

Thanks for your assistant with this. 

Best regards 
Heather 

HEATHER LOUGHLIN 
4ssotiote, AMC Environmental Ltd 
Crohone, Killenoule, Thurles, County Tipperary 

bile.086 334 8111 fax. 052 55978 
www.rnoagcnnsulrinQ.com 

i n  this e-mail. As oLir crilnpony cuilnot accept responsibility fol Uny loss or durnuge arising frorn the tise of this e-muil or UCtaChrrlPlltS we recorninend thut you sullject tllese to your virus checking procedures 
winr to use. 
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